
An application to modify the Concept Plan for The 

Waterfront Precinct at Shell Cove was lodged with 

the NSW Department of Planning and Environment in 

August 2017. The application was publicly exhibited 

between 15 September 2017 and 20 October 2017. 

Since that time we have been reviewing submissions 

and are preparing to submit our response to the NSW 

Department of Planning and Environment. This will 

include additional material to provide greater clarity on 

issues such as view impacts. 

Frasers Property Australia and Shellharbour City Council 

will be holding Community Information and Feedback 

Sessions to update the community on the next steps of 

the project. These sessions would be an opportunity for 

you to review additional material prepared in response 

to submissions and discuss the submission with key 

members of the project team. 

Additional information on the response submission 

will also be available on our website from 8 February 

2018 – www.thewaterfrontshellcove.com.au
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Community Information and 
Feedback Sessions

Dates: 	 Monday 12 February 2018 &  
	 Wednesday 14 February 2018 

Location: 	Shell Cove Public School,  
	 Killalea Drive and  
	 Stradbroke Avenue, Shell Cove 

Please drop in any time between  
5pm and 8pm.

If you aren’t able to make it, you can 
arrange a time to meet with a Shell Cove 
project team member at the Shell Cove 
Sales and Information Centre. Please call 
13 38 38 to arrange a time.  

The Waterfront, Shell Cove 

Community Information and 
Feedback Sessions


